
From: Bloomer, David [mailto:David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 March 2015 07:14 
To: John Macholc 
Subject: RE: Chatburn Old Road 3/2014/0618 
 

Morning John, 
An acceptable compromise , I assume that the junction improvements previously 
required by the Inspector are still a requirement for the development. The provision 
of the street 
lighting can be written into the S278 required for the junction improvements. 
 
Dave Bloomer 
Developer Support 
Lancashire County Council 
 
 
From: John Macholc [mailto:John.Macholc@ribblevalley.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 March 2015 11:11 
To: Bloomer, David 
Subject: FW: Chatburn Old Road 3/2014/0618 
 
Dave, 
 
A response from the planning consultant on the highway observations. Any further thoughts 
appreciated. 
 
John 


